
A-IX

EDITORIAL

Dear readers,

We are happy to be with you in a new issue. As the editorial board, we continue our work at a high tempo in the Covid-19 period, which we cannot 
escape. Our broadcast quality is increasing and your intense interest make us very happy. With the accepted articles, our issues are ready until 
the middle of 2022. Therefore, we will have two requests from you, our valuable readers. As it is known, we are a multi-disciplinary journal and 
we strive to make every issue balanced in terms of content. We have many pending surveys, reviews, reliability and validity studies. When you 
submit such articles, I would like you to think that they may be published later. Later publication of the articles we have accepted may not be 
suitable for our colleagues in academic endeavors. The second important issue is that there are still many reviews on Covid-19. As it is known, 
we made 3 special issues about Covid-19 and we will be able to publish a limited number of articles on this subject in our routine issues. This will 
cause us not to meet your early publication request.

In this issue, we present you many good articles including; Aba et al. Acute Appendicitis Caused by Enterobius Vermicularis: Case Report, 
Karakaya et al. Carbonic Anhydrase Isoenzymes I and II Inhibition Potentials of Leiotulus dasyanthus (K. Koch) Pimenov&Ostr. and Ferulago 
pauciradiata Boiss.&Heldr. (Apiaceae), Yıldız et al. Can the Nasal Schirmer Test be Used as a Topographic Test in Facial Paralysis Patients?, Uyarıcı 
et al. Kainic Acid and MPP+ Induce Upregulation of GLT-1 in Neuroblastoma and Glia Cells,  Çeşme. Effectiveness of Diffusion Tensor Imaging in 
the Microstructural Evaluation of Corpus Callosum and Brain Parenchyma in Children with Neurofibromatosis Type I.

We have also chosen the cover art for this issue from ABA M. et al’s study “Acute Appendicitis Caused by Enterobius Vermicularis: Case Report”. 
Thank you for this beautiful picture.

Dear readers,

I hope that this pandemic period, in which we are experiencing the third wave in our country, will come to an end and we will have good days. 
See you in our next issue. All the best.

Best regards,

Prof. Dr. Adem AKÇAKAYA
Editor-in-Chief


